RHAM will be holding two public budget workshop meetings for residents from all 3 towns to get input on the 2017-2018 RHAM Budget. The meetings will be at RHAM in the HS Chorus room at 6:30pm, tomorrow June 6th and Thursday, June 8th.

The workshop forum will allow residents to freely interact with RHAM board members and they can engage in a two-way discussion with BOE members.

This is the opportunity for ALL taxpayers, boards and board members to say what they want pertaining to the budget, get answers, and or make suggestions or recommendations. Please make every attempt to attend one of these sessions and provide your constructive input on how to put forward a budget that can be approved by voters this month.

Also PLEASE forward this information to friends and neighbors. Although the meetings have been formally warned by Dr. Siminski's office (as required by law), the Town has not received any notification from either RHAM or the RHAM BOE members, and to date we have seen no postings. We need to communicate this person-to-person to allow every taxpayer a voice!

If the RHAM budget is not approved before July 1st, RHAM will operate on the 2016-2017 approved budget and only be able to spend 1/12th of that number each month until a budget is passed.

Please get involved and be a part of the solution of passing a reasonable RHAM budget in June.